
 
 
From: Wilcox, Cheryle 
Sent: Wednesday, March 10, 2021 10:35 AM 
Subject: Proposed language from DMH for H. 315 
 

 
Please see below for some suggested language that was just requested in committee 
from DMH. We would like to see the following added to two of the sections. Thank you 
so much for your consideration. 
 
Section 4: Housing Supports: The Department will partner with the Secretary’s Office 
and the Department of Disabilities, Aging and Independent Living on ways to include 
SSAs outside of the DMH system. In addition, the Department, in consultation with the 
Department of Disabilities, Aging & Independent Living and designated agencies, 
specialized service agencies, and peer organizations. 
 
Section 5: The Department will partner with the Department of Disabilities, Aging and 
Independent Living on ways to fund priority case management needs to SSAs outside of 
the DMH system. 
 
Don’t hesitate to reach out if there are more questions, 
Cheryle  
 
 

 
 
Cheryle A. Bilodeau Wilcox, LICSW 
Agency of Human Services~Department of Mental Health 
Interagency Planning Director/Interim Policy Director 
280 State Drive 
Waterbury, Vermont 05671 
802-760-9171 
 
 

 
 
 
 


